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Newsletter              31st July  2020 
 

President’s Message:  

The AGM was held on 19th July 2020 at the clubhouse open air style with Covid-19 distancing and 
sanitizers in place and all positions were filled. Many thanks to the outgoing crew, well done. 
 

The presentation awards will be held on Sunday 23rd August 2020 at 1.30pm for a 2.00pm start in 
an open air format at the Clubhouse following COVID-19 protocols. 
 

A notice to all recipients of awards will be notified sometime next week by email.  
 

We need your help where we run a canteen at the Queensland Cross Country Championships on 
Saturday 5th September 2020 in Limestone Park. More information to come in the coming weeks. 
Please advise of your availability. 
 

Vic 

 
   

Committee Notes 
 

Our next Monthly committee meeting is on Tuesday 25th August 2020 at 7pm. All welcome. 
The new structure for our Club is as follows;  
 

President    Vic Pascoe 
 

Vice President   Theresa (Marty) Stolberg  
 

Secretary / Registrar Vanessa Newham 
 

Treasurer   Narelle Crowley 
 

Canteen Convenor  Yvonne Crowley.  
 

Committee   Shaun Crowley 
 

    Darin Coombs 
 

    Brad Robinson 
 

    Mark Sills  Head Coach 
 

Patron   Les Scott of Les Scott and Associates. 
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The committee for 2019 / 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
      Michael     Darin 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        Rochelle      Brad      Vic    Mark  Theresa Craig 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        Yvonne      Shaun          Vic Vanessa  Mark         Narelle       Theresa 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
          Brad            Darin 

 

The new Committee for 2020 / 2021 
 

 
 

Track & Field 
 

All Track and Field events are now scheduled on the Queensland Athletics website  
 

          www.qldathletics.org.au   
 
 
QAL to schedule on their website www.qal.org.au 
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Just a Thought’ 
 

I’ve learned that …. Be alert – coincidences often 
        have purpose and meaning. 

 

 
 

Happy July Birthdays 
 

Tamara Carvolth  Sophie Dunne  

Rylee Novinetz  Carley Stieler 
 

Shaun Crowley  Pharrell Eliu 

Vic Pascoe  Allen Watts 
 

 

Club Uniform 
 

The Club uniform must be worn at all interclub meets, e.g. All comers at St. Lucia and Gold 

Coast etc. If the uniform is not worn, no points or performances will be recorded at inter 
club meets. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

   

 

 

Volunteers Required 
 
 
 

We need volunteers to assist on Club training nights. 
 

By being available to be at the clubhouse window as athletes  
arrive to check in, this would enable athletes to have a better  
understanding of what happens around the Club. 
 
Assistance can be provided as in training, please contact. 
     Vic Pascoe re any queries. 
           We need you 
 

 

 
 

 
 



Club Training Nights 
 

Training nights on Monday & Wednesday nights 6.30pm to 8.30pm. 
 

A water bottle, towel and appropriate warm clothing are required for all sessions. 
 
COVID protocols are in place where social distancing and use of sanitizers are mandatory.  
 

 
 

Answer to the Question 

The winner of the June question was Lily Vine 
 

The correct answer was: “Make my day” 

 

A new question is as follows:   
 

Inside we're wet and outside we're dry 

But the weather we do not defy 

Losing our heads, we don't go berserk 

But this is when we do our best work 

Some of us activate with a click 

Although human power makes us tick 

We're instruments not found in a band 

We are useless unless given a hand. 
 

What are we? 
 

Think carefully!!! 
 
The first club member to reply by email with the correct answer wins a prize. 
 

Email: - vgpascoe1@bigpond.com.au 
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Brothers Kindred Club 
 
The committee wants to make all club members and parents be aware that our Club is part of the 
Brothers Kindred Club. This association encourages juniors in their chosen sports to be 
acknowledged for their commitment and dedication to their respective sports for a Junior Sports 
Star award. 
 
The association also likes to encourage juniors for doing their best, helping around the Club and 
assisting others who may need that little bit of assistance in techniques etc., please advise Vic 
Pascoe (Club delegate and publicity officer), of any junior you may think needs to be entered for 
an Junior Sport Star Encouragement award. Please phone Vic on 0409 754 884. 
 

 
 


